

www.doncaster.gov.uk



Contact Name: Rebecca Davies
Telephone: 01302 737498

Email: Rebecca.Davies@doncaster.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

'STEPPING ACROSS' - PRACTICAL PEDESTRIAN TRAINING

A 'Stepping Across' practical pedestrian skills course is being organised by the Road Safety Education Unit. The training will take place in streets carrying light traffic, near to the School attended by your child.

Members of the Road Safety Education Unit staff or instructors approved and trained by the Unit will give the training.

Parents/carers wishing to observe the training will be more than welcome.

If you would like further information about this training please contact the Road Safety Education Unit on telephone number Doncaster 737498.

In order for your child to enjoy the benefits of this training it is necessary for the tear off consent slip to be completed and returned to school before the training commences.

Rebecca Davies
I Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms
agree totaking part in the Doncaster Metropolitan Borough Council 'Stepping Across' Pedestrian Training Scheme.
MAKING SOUTH YO ROADS SA

Signature

Yours Faithfully